
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Saturday, May 21, 2022 11:00:08 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Abigail Urbanek
Submission Time: May 21 2022 10:14AM
Email: urbanekabby8@gmail.com
Telephone: 618-704-5891
Address: 6513 W Post St
Boise, ID 83704

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power

Case ID: IPC-E-21-43

Comment: "While I am excited to see Idaho Power plans to make strides toward more clean 
energy in Idaho, I am disappointed to see their plans to convert from coal to gas at the Jim 
Bridger coal plant in Wyoming. A transition to gas prolongs Idaho Power's reliance on fossil 
fuels, is risky due to volatile gas prices, and does not allow for energy independence. It is bad 
for hardworking Idaho customers, and bad for our environment. If Idaho Power's "purpose," 
which is written on their website ("Serving those who depend on us is at the center of 
everything we do.") is correct, then Idaho Power would not transition to gas at the Bridger 
plant. "
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